
This attempt to silence citizens by instituting an overly burdensome duty to personally print out forms is 
not just absurd, it's a clear attempt to silence citizen opposition to legislative efforts to impose 
undesirable and outrageous laws- taking away the only effective means citizens have to overturn those 
overtly egregious laws.     
 
The arguments for imposing these onerous rules for electronic signature petitions have one and ONLY 
one aim.. to diminish the voice and power of Oregon citizens who are the target of overly aggressive and 
radically motivated legislators. Nothing more, nothing less.  
 
 
This effort to restrict an out of control legislature proves just how much that faction of our legislature 
fears being held accountable for wasteful and radical lawmaking that citizens simply do not support.  
 
 
Bill McKee 
16268 SE Hillside Lane 
Milwaukie, OR 97267 
503-913-4846 
 


